
 
 

 

Compliance Statement for HB 1824, Youth Sports-Head Injury Policies and 
SB 5083, Sudden Cardiac Arrest Awareness 

 
 
  (user) requests the use of a Bellingham 
Public Schools facility for the following date(s):  . 
 
Washington State law requires all coaches of youth sports be trained and educated 
about head injuries, concussions and sudden cardiac arrest. It also requires that parents 
and athletes receive information about head injuries and the possible consequences if 
an athlete returns to practice or competition too soon after a head injury and 
information about sudden cardiac arrest. 
 
The Washington Interscholastic Activities Association (WIAA) website, www.wiaa.com is 
one source to obtain the informational and educational materials needed for training of 
your coaches, athletes and their parent/guardian. 
 
A signed original compliance statement is required to be on file prior to any use of a 
Bellingham Public Schools facility for any non-profit youth sports group.  Failure to do so 
will result in your group’s inability to use district facilities for practices and competitions. 
 
User is

http://www.wiaa.com/

